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Friday, April 26, 2024

Dear Member,

  The Club

Captain’s Chirp
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It’s been an interesting month in the hot seat as your new Captain. I have

enjoyed every minute of it, despite it coming with some very real

challenges. None more so than the recently completed Joburg Open. 

First of all, I would like to thank all our staff, under the capable leadership of

Albert Clack, for once again pulling out all the stops to deliver a world-class

event. Pity they could not control the weather and Omicron virus along with

the resultant fallout when the tournament had to be prematurely

cancelled. 

Unfortunately, the appearance and condition of our greens has created

reputational damage to the Club, the Sunshine Tour and the COJ. 

We will continue to provide updates on the cause of the damage to the

greens (once this is established), but more importantly, the remedial action

that we are taking to bring the greens back to their normal condition. 

A big thank you must also go to our members for your positive attitude in

giving up your courses for this prestigious event.

It’s been a tough year. It’s been a tough two years. To those of you that will

be going away, please travel safely. To those of you staying in Joburg, enjoy

the down time. Spend some quality time with family and friends, and come

back refreshed to take on next year. 

I will not be around for the rest of December. I will be catching up with

family and friends that I have not seen in two years. 

Happy holidays, 

Arthur Heinrich



  Let's chat

We always encourage communication between our members and the

Club. If you have any comments or questions, please don’t hesitate to either

contact our Acting General Manager, Albert Clack at

clubops@randpark.co.za or our Club Captain, Arthur Heinrich at

captainslog@randpark.co.za.

 
  Play your cards right

 The Joker Draw

Members are reminded that you can buy your tickets for the Joker Raffle

Draw during the week in the Terrace Bar, Baobab Terrace or the Golf Shop.

Get one ticket for R10, six tickets for R50, or really increase your chances with

15 tickets for R100!

You just have to be present when the draw takes place. The AM draw will

take place after the morning field prize-giving (14h00), and the PM draw will

take place after the afternoon field prize-giving (18h00).

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Please note that this will be our last Joker Draw for 2021. The next one will

be on 15 January 2022.
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A special thank you to our sponsor:

 

  Your chance to walk the walk with Johnny Walker!

 Enter the Attendance
 Lucky Draw

Don’t forget to hand in your scorecards on Saturday and stand a chance to

be one of the lucky Johnny Walker Black winners! We will be doing

Member Attendance Lucky Draws during prize-giving.

AM Prize-giving – ONE bottle of Johnny Walker Black!

PM Prize-giving – FIVE bottles of Johnny Walker Black!

You must be present during prize-giving to be eligible.

Please note that this will be our last Member Attendance Lucky Draw for

2021. The next one will be on 15 January 2022.

Sponsored by Ubuntu Resource Management and CTL Group Holdings

(Pty) Ltd.

 
  Let's make our caddies' Christmas extra special

 Donate clothes for our caddies
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  Stay connected with our WhatsApp group

 We want to keep you informed

Receive Randpark news updates via WhatsApp in two easy steps:

1. Add Randpark as a contact on your phone: 082 052 4767.

2. WhatsApp us your first and last name. If you ever want to stop receiving

event news, simply send us a WhatsApp with the message "STOP".

Please note that this WhatsApp number is operated from a computer and,

unfortunately, is unable to receive any phone calls. Please contact the Club

on 011 215 8600 for assistance.

 
  Keeping up with our winners

 Golf Results
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It's been a great week of golf! Thank you to everyone who took part in our

competitions and congratulations to our winners. Take a look at the latest

results in the link below.

View results

  December Reciprocity

Members will be very pleased to know that some clubs in Johannesburg

will be doing reciprocity between each other. Members can book at any of

the clubs, and receive the discounted rates.

Please make the booking directly with the respective Club. Your Randpark

Membership card must be presented when checking in.

The following clubs will be part of the December reciprocity:

• Parkview

• Houghton

• Jackal Creek

• Kyalami

• Royal JHB and Kensington

• Dainfern

• Wanderers

• Ebotse

• Killarney

• Modderfontein

• Serengeti

Find out more

https://www.randpark.co.za/wp-content/uploads/dlm_uploads/2020/11/RESULTS-8-DEC-2021.pdf
https://www.randpark.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2021/12/Christmas-Reciprocity-Agreement-2021.pdf


  Battle of the Schools 2022

The Battle of the Schools will make a return next year. We have seen a big

increase of schools wanting to be part of this great event, and we have

increased the number from 20 to 22. Currently, due to the demand for tee

off times on Saturday mornings, we will consider playing BOS mostly in the

afternoons, and limited slots in the morning. If you would like to enter your

school, please email Rikert at golf@randpark.co.za. 

Additional information regarding BOS will be forwarded to the captains

once they have submitted their entries. Please note, schools are only

allowed to enter one team for 2022, and it is subject to availability. Entries

are limited, so please enter to avoid disappointment.

  2022 Leagues

If you are interested in playing League for Randpark in the new year, please

add your name, membership number, Handicap Index, and which league

you would like to play for on the entry form at reception. The form will be

available from Monday, 13 December.

CGGU Fixture List
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 December Club Operation
 Hours

The Club’s operational hours will remain as normal and as per the current

Covid regulations. Please note the course closures and operational hours for

the following dates:

• 24 December

o GOLF: courses will be open as per normal – NO NINE HOLES in the

afternoon

o CLUBHOUSE: clubhouse will close at 18h00

o DRIVING RANGE: last bucket will be sold at 16h00

• 25 December

o GOLF: CLOSED

o CLUBHOUSE: will only be open for Christmas lunch (lunch is

currently sold out but we do have a waiting list)

o DRIVING RANGE: CLOSED

• 31 December

o GOLF: Only AM fields – PM FIELDS WILL BE CLOSED – NO NINE

HOLES

o CLUBHOUSE: last rounds will be at 16h00

o DRIVING RANGE: last bucket to be sold at 14h00

• 1 January

o GOLF: CLOSED

o CLUBHOUSE: CLOSED

o DRIVING RANGE: CLOSED



 
  Make more golf a New Year’s Resolution

 2022 Club Calendar

Get ready to play more golf and be part of our social events in 2022. We have

some exciting stuff lined up for you to take part in. So, plan your year ahead

of time, and take a look at our 2022 Club Calendar! Please note the

published calendar is a draft and subject to change.

Take a look

 
  What's coming up next week?

 Weekly Competitions

View next week's Competition Schedule for both Bushwillow and Firethorn

in the link below.

View schedule

 

  It's time to fill those stockings

 The Pro Shop Festive Sale
 is here

https://www.randpark.co.za/wp-content/uploads/dlm_uploads/2021/12/Jan-Dec-2022-09-12.pdf
http://retailtribe.s3.amazonaws.com/newsletters/images/Weekly Comp Schedule 13 - 19 Dec.pdf


The Randpark Golf Shop invites you to get your Christmas shopping done or

even spoil yourself, while spending time at the Club. The FESTIVE SALE is

currently running, and we have fantastic promotions on offer.

Start browsing

Remember, if there are any promotions advertised by The Pro Shop, which

you cannot find at the Randpark Golf Shop, we will source it for you.

 

  Your Inrange+ touchscreen experience

 There's something for
 everyone!
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   Awaken your taste buds to a flavour experience

 Tonight’s Curry Night Specials
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Join us by sitting down or grabbing a take-away from 5 to 8 pm. Take-aways

must be ordered with your service host. 

Oxtail Curry set on creamy mashed potatoes – R165

Goan Mussel Curry simmered in a red curry and coconut milk sauce, served

with basmati rice – R95

Curries served with sambals & poppadums.

 
  We've got some great specials just for you

 Relax, Refresh, Recharge

Join us for Happy Hour

Looking to unwind after a long work week? Friday every week, from 18:00 to

19:00, is our Happy Hour Special, where you can get a 20% discount if you

pay with your member’s clubcard.

Join our Member Appreciation Special
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Start you weekend off with our Member Appreciation special – Crispy

Eisbein served with creamy mashed potatoes, mustard, and mustard &

apple sauce for only R76.50. 

Saturday from 11:00 to 15:00!

Have a great weekend

Stay Safe, Healthy & Happy!

The Randpark Team
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